
Newsletter 
22-09-2023 

Term 3,Week 10 

 Principals News…. 

Kia ora Koutou Whanau 

End of Term 

We have had an extremely busy term with plenty going on. Next term looks fairly 

jam packed as well. We have camps, Senior and Junior athletics, life education, 

cricket skills, rippa rugby skills and much more. Keep an eye on the term dates at 

the back of our newsletter. 

 

Photos 

We had the school photos on Tuesday of this week. Parents will be emailed by 

Photolife when these are ready for ordering. All the ordering and payments get 

done online. Look out for the codes in your inbox. 

 

BOT Mid-Term election – nominations open today 

We have our mid-term election coming up. See the attached flyer in the newslet-

ter that gives more details. All parents will get the opportunity to nominate and 

potentially elect representatives for our 2 vacancies. If becoming a trustee is 

something that interests you, feel free to come and see me for a chat. Alternative-

ly, you could have a chat with one of our current members. Jason Sanford (PM), 

Paige Wills, Linda Mullenger, Lowri O’Callaghan, Lou Tait and Nathan McLachlan. 

 

Strategic Direction Consultation 

As part of the new Ministry of Education requirements for school planning and 

reporting, you will be sent home a consultation form at the beginning of term 4. 

The purpose of this consultation is to get input and feedback to decide on our 

strategic goals for the school over the next few years. We appreciate the feedback 

we receive. 

 

Touch 

Touch starts on Tuesday October 17 th . Attached to this newsletter are the teams 

to remind you. Thanks to the managers for stepping up. I’m very thankful for the 

support. We have over 50 students playing touch for this round. Awesome! 

 

Today, Friday September 22nd is the last day of term 3. School opens 
again on Monday October 9th.  

 

Catch you all in term 4. Have a restful break. 

Nga Mihi Nui 

Mike and Staff 
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We had some awesome 

Duntroon kids play in 

the Southern Hockey 

Festival  last weekend 

in Invercargill. The 

competition was fierce, 

but all the kids played 

their hearts out and 

came away with some 

valuable skills learnt,. 

There were also some 

great wins in there too! 





 

BELIEVE IN 
YOURSELF 

EMPOWERED 
TO LEARN 

SOCIALLY   
RESPONSIBLE  

THINKERS 
AND     

LEARNERS 
FOR LIFE 

 

SEPTEMBER 

22nd September—Last Day of Term 3 

 

OCTOBER 

9th October— Term 4 Starts 

17th/18th October—Life Education 

16th-20 October— Year 6-8 Camp 

19th October  - Shakeout 

23rd October—Labour Day 

24th—Rippa Rugby Skills 

25th October—Cricket Skills 

27th October—Upper Waitaki Athletics 

31st October-3rd November—Tech Week 

 

NOVEMBER 

17th November—Teacher Only Day 
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